City of Vicksburg %

Mississippi

JUL 31 2018

George Flaggs, Jr.
Mayor

Post Office Box 150 — Vicksburg, Mississippi 39181

TO: Chief Milton Moore
Chief Craig Dancyzk
Alderman Mayfield
Alderman Monsour

FROM: City of Vicksburg
Mayor’s Office

DATE: July 31, 2018

RE: Permission to Close Street

On behalf of the City of Vicksburg (COV), please close Rosa A Temple Drive (from
Court Street to Mission 66) for the unveiling of the Rosa A. Temple High School
Historical Marker on Saturday, September 1, 2018 at 1533 Rosa A Temple Drive from
8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The COV is a sponsor of the marker and street closure will be
needed for program set up and execution, barricades will be needed (the actual program
begins at 12 noon). This event will be publicized, is free and open to the public.

Additionally, Vicksburg Police Department is asked to assist and direct/control traffic on
this date. Thank for your consideration and support.

With regards,

eorge Flagg

Mayor, City 0f Vicksburg, MS



